
 
 
Dear Parents,  

All Year Groups - PARKING – at the end of the school day the only place parents should be parking is our end 
playground. If your son is attending The Beehive, Brazilian Soccer, Kickboxing, or any school run club parents 
should park in the end playground and walk to meet their son. Parents must not access the school grounds 
through the main arch to drop off their son in the morning or to pick up. 

The only exception would be to drop something off or collect your son during the school day and on this 
occasion visitor parking is available on the slope.  

All Year Groups – Beehive Reminders! 

The booking form for the Spring Term is now open. https://www.victoriacollege.je/form/?pid=110&form=19 

Coats/jackets must be provided for the boys if they like to be outside on the adventure playground. 

Please can parents/carers respect the disabled parking space which is reserved for those who need it. 

All Year Groups - the Second-Hand Uniform Shop will open this Saturday 9.30-10.30 as we could not open last 
weekend.   We have lots of winter clothes in stock.   See you there!   We will then open again on the first 
Saturday of December. 
 
All Year Groups - Poppies are now being sold in school to raise money for the Royal British Legion. If your son 
wishes to purchase a poppy, they should bring a minimum donation of £1.00 – the poppies are available in your 
son’s classroom. 
 
All Year Groups - Children in Need 2023 ‘Be SPOTacular’- on Friday 17 November we are having a dress down 
day and wearing something spotty to raise money for Children in Need. Any donations would be greatly 
appreciated - please use the link below as part of our online giving. If boys would like to bring in a cash donation, 
we will also have collection buckets available. https://www.justgiving.com/page/victoria-college-preparatory-
school-jersey-1698829736469?utm_term=de8BRBEr8  
 
All Year Groups – PTA Event - Movember! VCP is involved in the movement that’s changing the face of men’s 
health. This November we are bringing together the whole school community to raise funds, spark 
conversations and educate the next generation. Boys will receive their very own moustache on Thursday 30 
November and we would like to ask boys to bring in a suggested donation of £1 towards the Movember 
Foundation or donate online by following this link https://uk.movember.com/mospace/14556857  
 
All Year Groups – CAMHS Neurodevelopmental Pathway Introduction Session, see attached flyer. 
 
Save the date!  
 
Parent Drop-in Sessions – the playground gates will be open for parents if you wish to park.  

 
Year 3 - Wednesday 13 December 2:00 - 3:00pm 
Year 4 - Thursday 7 December 2:30 - 3:00pm 
Year 5 - Wednesday 6 December 2:30 - 3:00pm 
Year 6 - Thursday 14 December 2.30 - 3:00pm 
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